
 
 
 

 

 

 

Wednesday 22nd February 2023 

 

 

World Book Day 2023 – Friday 3rd March 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

World Book Day is a national event to promote the love of reading. This year we are celebrating at 

Begbrook on Friday 3rd March. 

 

Children are invited to dress up as a character from their favourite book or come in non-school 

uniform if they would rather. 

 

Children will be given a £1 book token. Getting the book for your child is easy - simply take your 

£1 book token to your nearest bookseller and swap it for a World Book Day £1 book OR get £1 off 

any book or audiobook costing £2.99 or more. You can find your nearest bookseller at 

worldbookday.com/participating-retailers. 

 

We look forward to celebrating the day with your child at school and enjoying lots of books and 

stories! 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Horner 

Assistant Principal & Reading Lead 

 


